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Press Release 

Premature Public Traffic Notice of Temporary Road Closure 

The Central Bank of The Bahamas is aware of a Public Traffic Notice [of the] Temporary Road 
Closure of East Hill Street circulating on social media. The Central Bank is not the source of this 
communication and advises the public that the release of this notice is premature. The 
demolition of the Main Post Office and Royal Victoria Gardens has not begun. Adjacent streets 
remain open and accessible to vehicular and pedestrian traffic. The Bank will advise the public 
ahead of scheduled road closures and demolition exercises. 

For future announcements on the Central Bank’s New Premises Project, please visit our website 
or follow our social media pages. 
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